
Information session DUO - Studying in the Netherlands 

 

Text newsletter 

You can share this text with the pupils at your school as well as their parents. For 

example, via a newsletter, intranet or e-mail. 

 

Information session ‘Studying in the Netherlands’ 

Will you be studying in the Netherlands during the next academic year? If so, is 

important for you to carefully arrange a few things. In order to help you, Dienst 

Uitvoering Onderwijs (DUO) is organising the ‘Studying in the Netherlands’ 

information session on Sint Maarten on Monday March 17 at 7 PM. Are you 

coming? Registration is required. 

 

Session contents 

During the session, you will hear about everything you need to arrange for your 

Dutch study financing. We will also explain how and why you should obtain a 

Dutch citizen service number (BSN) and everything you can do with it. And you 

will also be given several useful tips. For example, about applying for a DigiD and 

health insurance. The session is in English. Naturally, you can also ask questions 

during the session. 

 

Temporary service desk 

If you still have questions afterwards or, for example, need help filling in forms, 

then visit the DUO service desk on Sint Maarten between Monday 17 and Friday 

21 March. You don’t have to make an appointment. However, you must bring a 

valid passport, ID card or driving licence. 

 

More information 

Visit duo.nl/bezoekcariben for further information and to register. 

 

Text social media 

You can use this text and one of the images on your school's Facebook or Instagram 

account. 

 

Will you be studying in the Netherlands during the next academic year? If so, is 

important for you to carefully arrange a few things. In order to help you, Dienst 

Uitvoering Onderwijs (DUO) is organising the ‘Studying in the Netherlands’ 

information session on Sint Maarten. The session will tell you everything you need 

to know about study financing and your Dutch citizen service number (BSN). The 

session is in English. 

 

Will you also be attending? The session will be held on Monday March 17 at 7 PM. 

Registration is required. 

 

There will also be a temporary service desk on Sint Maarten between Monday 

March 17 and Friday March 21. You can go there without an appointment with all 

your questions or if you need help, for example with filling in forms. 

 

Visit duo.nl/bezoekcariben for further information and to register. 

https://duo.nl/bezoekcariben
https://duo.nl/bezoekcariben

